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Welcome to your Rutland police e-newsletter. Here you will find all of the latest news from a Rutland       

policing perspective and crime prevention advice to help keep yourself safe. 

News from PS Richardson 
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On Tuesday 15 October, Sergeant Darren Richardson attended an event 

at Melton Fire Station to support Syrian families who have recently 

moved to Melton and Rutland. During the event, Sergeant Richardson 

had the opportunity to speak to the families as well as watching and 

taking part in some of the activities organised by the fire service.  

Tweet from Uppingham’s  

Twitter Account  

Meet the Team 

     Sergeant Darren Richardson   PC Josh Ace PC Joe Lloyd 

This great story   

Uppingham  Police  

tweeted received         

156 likes and 17 

comments which 

include: 

“Well done to that 

young man” 

“What a star” 

“Faith in humanity  

restored” 
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The next edition will be out soon! 

Youngster Assists Police 

New PCSO to join Rutland Beat 
 

We would like to welcome PCSO Olivia Dutton to the team. She is currently in training 

at Melton Mowbray Police Station, once her training is complete she will be based in 

Oakham.   

Olivia is a committed Police cadet leader and will be leading the unit in the                

Remembrance Parade.  

She has won awards for being Cadet Leader of the Year and Woman 

of the Year.  

PC Joe Lloyd was on an evening patrol in Uppingham 
when he was flagged down by young Alfie Marston.  

Alfie told PC Lloyd he had noticed the lights were on in 
a local business premises and that its garage doors were 
open. He was worried that they had been broken into.  

Fortunately there wasn’t anything suspicious going on 
but Alfie’s community spirit and thoughtfulness earned 
him an Inspectors Award which PC Lloyd presented to 
him.  

Before she joined Leicestershire Police, Olivia worked in a              

secondary school supporting children with challenging behaviour.  

She looks forward to meeting you when she is out and about.  


